
Notice of Public Hearing 

ON ROAD DISTRICT BUDGET 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Notice is hereby given that a Tentative Budget and 

Appropriation Ordinance for Road Purposes of the Rich 

Township Road District, in the County of Cook, State of Illinois, 

for the fiscal year beginning April 1, 2022 and ending March 31, 

2023 is on file and conveniently available for public inspection 

at Rich Township Town Hall, 22013 Governors Hwy, Richton 

Park, at richtownship.org, by emailing clerk@richtownship.org, 

or by calling 708-228-5045. 

 

Notice is further hereby given that a public hearing on said 

Budget and Appropriation Ordinance will be held at 5:30 P.M., 

Monday, May 2, 2022, at the Leonard Robinson Administration 

Building, 22013 Governors Highway, Richton Park, and that 

final hearing and action on this ordinance will be taken at a 

meeting to be held at the Leonard Robinson Building at 5:45 

P.M., Monday, May 2, 2022. 

 

Dated this 29th day of March, 2022 

 

Calvin Jordan 

Township Supervisor 

 

Arlene M. “Sugar” Al-Amin 

Township Clerk 
 


